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Mark Schneider is an audit vice president at Selden Fox and is responsible for the audit fieldwork for a
number of the firm’s audit engagements. With a personable attitude and keen attentiveness, Mark
efficiently and effectively tailors each engagement to best serve the distinctive needs of his clients. His
willingness to offer additional assistance and accounting services helps to facilitate a learning
environment which is beneficial both to clients and their staff.

Mark joined Selden Fox in 2010 upon graduating from the University of Illinois at Urbana-Champaign,
where he earned both his Bachelor’s and Master’s degrees in accounting. His experience has led him
to become knowledgeable about accounting and tax issues related to trade associations and other
non-profit clients, as well as for-profit entities.

Mark resides in Chicago and is a Certified Public Accountant. He is a member of the American Institute
of Certified Public Accountants and the Illinois CPA Society. When he is not working, Mark enjoys
playing softball, basketball, and golf, and loves to travel.
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